Richard Martin

I ask the DRBC not only for a complete ban on natural gas drilling, but also NOT allow wastewater
produced by fracking to be stored, processed, and discharged in the Delaware River Watershed.

DRBC must protect our watershed. Do NOT allow any water to be exported from the Basin for
fracking elsewhere. The loss of water may be minimal, but the truck traffic and damage to our
highways and bridges is not needed.

See the attachment. The owner of the house suffered from 24 /7 noise, light and vibration because
his neighbor wanted the gas well far from his home. BTW, the pix was NOT photoshopped. I used
a 28-135 lens and it was probably set at 135 mm.






